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PRIVATIZATION AND MANAGEMENT OFFICL 

January 12, 2022 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 

MR. GERRY A.C. ARELLANO 
Vice President 
DBP Service Corporation 
2nd Floor, Executive Bldg. Center, 
Gil Puyat corner Makati Avenue, 
Makati City 

Dear Mr. Arellano, 

Notice is hereby given to DBP Service Corporation to proceed, upon receipt 
hereof, with the Provision of Outsourced Personnel Services for C.Y. 2022 with 
Reference No. PMO-01-2022, per attached Contractors Agreement with a total 
contract price of Ten Million Four Hundred Twenty Thousand Three Hundred 
Ninety- Three Pesos and 20/100 (Php10,420,393.20), inclusive of all applicable 
government taxes. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice to Proceed. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

c 	I. ce... 	 
ATTY. GERARD L. CHAN, CESO I 

Chief Privatization Officer 
Head of the Procuring Entity (HOPE) 

Confirmed receipt as stated: 

MR. GERRY A.C. ARELLANO 
Vice President 
DBP Service Corporation 

Date:  0 1 7'1) )--..1- /  
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